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December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am the lead for Computing across school and I just wanted to take this opportunity to 

offer some advice and information with regards to online safety.  

 

Using the internet safely and positively is a key message that we deliver to the children 

throughout the year but I feel it is especially important to remember leading into the 

school holidays. 

 

I have attached a document that contains some very useful tips for parents/carers to 

help you ensure that your children are staying safe online and I have also included a list 

of other useful websites you may wish to browse. It is important that, as a parent, you 

put yourself in control of your children’s devices and know exactly what they are 

accessing. 

 

Please also take this opportunity to have a conversation with your children at home 

about their online behaviours, how long they are spending on their devices and what 

they should do if they see anything of concern. 

 

Online safety is an important issue which as a school we’re committed to teaching our   

pupils about. Thank you for working with us to ensure our children are well-equipped to 

thrive in a technological world. 

 

Mrs Nikki King 

Computing Lead 

 

 

 

 
 


